
We are committed to ensuring the health and safety of students, 

staff and families as together we work towards our students’ 

education, growth and wellbeing.

As we continue to follow the latest health guidelines with 

hygiene and social distancing measures, we ask parents…

staying safe at school

Message for parents 

•	 If your child is sick, they must not attend school. Please keep them 

at home.

•	 Maintain physical distancing from other parents and teachers when 

attending school, including when dropping off and picking up your 

children. 

•	 Use Zoom or phone meetings with our staff where possible. 

•	 Please do not use the café at present.

 

At school drop-off and pick-up

•	 We ask parents to remain in their cars at drop-off and pick-up. 

•	 With only students getting out of cars, we will minimise incidental 

adult contact and transmission risk.

•	 We recognise and support the work that transport providers are 

doing with their cleaning programs across their fleet.

We remain grateful for your support as
we welcome students back on site. 


